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Notice to all Members, 

Subject:  Introduction of New Infrastructure to Support Colocation Services  

 
Pursuant to the DGCX By-Laws, and Clearing Rules of the DCCC, all Members and relevant 

partners are hereby advised of the following.  

 

DGCX makes available to Members and relevant partners Colocation services at its primary data 

center. As part of its ongoing investment in its services DGCX has recently upgraded its 

infrastructure, which now includes supporting 10Gig Fiber Cross Connect. This provides additional 

bandwidth and improved performance when accessing the market.  

 

Members and relevant partners who wish to upgrade to the 10Gig Fiber Cross Connect service 

should contact DGCX by no later than close of business on Monday 30 September 2019 (email 

address: support@dgcx.ae). The cost of this service will be a one-off installation fee of USD 3,000, 

with a monthly fee of USD 2,000 thereafter.  

 

Members and relevant partners who choose to remain with the current 1Gig Copper Cross Connect 

service offering will be contacted separately by DGCX to arrange for the migration to the new 

infrastructure. This migration will result in the same service offering and hence there will be no 

charge incurred.  

 

DGCX encourages Members and relevant partners to share this information with their technical 

staff as appropriate.  

 

For further information with regard to this Notice, please contact DGCX Support.  

 
 
 
For Dubai Gold & Commodities Exchange 

 

 
 
Adel Abu Assaf 

Director – Information Technology 
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